
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MUNICIPAL OFFICERS OF THE TOWN OF 
OLD ORCHARD BEACH 

 
The Municipal Officers of the Town of Old Orchard Beach, Maine hereby give Public 
Notice that there will be a Public Hearing held at the Town Hall, Council Chambers, on 
September 1st, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. to consider the following: 
 
Shall the Town Council of the Town of Old Orchard Beach amend the Code of 
Ordinances, Chapter 78, Article VII, Division 2 - Conditions, Section 78-1278, Solar 
Energy Systems.  This Amendment proposes the Adoption of a new Ordinance regulating 
solar energy systems. For a complete version of the amendment, visit the Town’s 
website, www.oobmaine.com or contact the Town Clerk’s Office. 
 
 
 
Per Order of the Municipal Officers this 18th day of August 2020. 
 
A True Copy 
Attest: 
s/Kim M. McLaughlin 
Kim M. McLaughlin, Town Clerk 
 

http://www.oobmaine.com/

